
 

 
 
 
7th July 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am looking to organise a Staff vs. Parents game of rounders on Thursday 
20th July 2017.  
 
The game would start at about 3:30pm and we’d be looking to finish at 
4:30pm at the latest. If we receive a great number of replies, we will look at 
having 2 games played at the same time.  
 
I’m sure there are lots of people who would love to try and beat the Park 
Grove Blue Sox so please do come along and give it a go. Age and ability are 
nothing to be worried about, it’s mainly an opportunity for us all to have some 
fun at the end of what’s been another great year at the school, and possibly 
your last year here as a parent!  
 
Children will have to be picked up from their class as normal and on the field 
will be under your own supervision. However, please do encourage them to 
come and watch and enjoy the game that is being played.  
 
Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to play. 
 
Kind regards, 
Will Gardiner 
w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
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